THANK YOU

From: ROBERT ESHBACH (robeshbach@aol.com)
To:  sjfrob@yahoo.com

Date: Saturday, August 5, 2023 at 11:18 AM EDT

Dear Scott,

I'm upstairs in the back of the house, in the beautiful office that you made for me. | can't tell you how much pleasure it
gives me just to come here and sit. | look at the elegant job you did framing the windows and doors — and especially the
round window in back. And when | go back to the house — what a pleasure it is to live in the place that you created. |
know Marilyn is thrilled every day to work in her kitchen, and we have been enjoying the porch in the evenings. It's
wonderful to look into the back room and see the beautiful window you created behind the couch. And every time | pass
the little bathroom in the back, I think of what a mess it was before... and how good it is now. You really have made our
lives so nice. Thank you —

Cordially, Bob

Robert Whitehouse Eshbach
Associate Professor of Music Emeritus
University of New Hampshire

http://www.josephjoachim.com




